
  

More Frequent Measure 
Submission and Review:  
A Pilot 
The National Quality Forum (NQF) is 
working to make the Consensus 
Development Process—our rigorous 
method for reviewing measures for 
endorsement—more effective and efficient. 
To help us get to better measures faster, 
measure developers will now be able to 
submit measures addressing endocrine 
conditions—such as diabetes and 
osteoporosis—on a more frequent basis. 

This pilot project will accept measure 
submissions every six months, and a 
standing Steering Committee will be 
responsible for reviewing and evaluating 
them. This change is being piloted to 
address concerns about developers having 
to wait for periodic measure submission 
opportunities, so that measures can be 
reviewed as they are ready.  

 

Although measure submission is changing, 
the rest of the endorsement process 
remains unchanged. The standing Steering 
Committee will review all measures 
submitted by each six-month submission 
deadline, and measures will be evaluated 
against the NQF Measure Evaluation 
Criteria. In addition, stakeholders will still 
have opportunities to attend meetings and 
conference calls, and provide comments. 
Members will still have the opportunity to 
vote on endorsement recommendations.  

Visit the NQF website for more information 
on the endocrine measures project. 

  

 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=t&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=web&cd=1&cad=rja&ved=0CC4QFjAA&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.qualityforum.org%2FWorkArea%2Flinkit.aspx%3FLinkIdentifier%3Did%26ItemID%3D73664&ei=zjhxUp-vO-ezsATUtoDICw&usg=AFQjCNGXoBOvB6PTKbLBFMJf8K1A0R3E9A&sig2=qwo8nXr5dM8SRtCnIZxcIA&bvm=bv.55617003,d.cWc
http://www.qualityforum.org/docs/measure_evaluation_criteria.aspx
http://www.qualityforum.org/docs/measure_evaluation_criteria.aspx
http://www.qualityforum.org/projects/endocrine/%23t=2&p=&s=
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